Date: 06/07/2017 [09:43:04 AM EDT] From: Brad Harris <bharris@mrpc.org>

Subject: MJTC Meeting Announcement 6/14/2017 at 6:30 PM

Hello,

Please find attached meeting information for the

RECEIVED TOWN CLERK TOWN OF AYER

2017 JUN -7 AM 9: 25

Montachusett Joint Transportation Committee (MJTC)

meeting scheduled for

Wednesday June 14, 2017 at 6:30 PM

MART Administrative Offices & Storage Facility 840 North Main Street

Leominster, MA 01453

This facility is located directly across Nichols Street from the MART Garage & Maintenance Facility where past meetings have been held.



If there are any questions, issues or problems, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Brad Harris Transportation Project Director MRPC

Email: <u>bharris@mrpc.org</u> Tel. (978) 345-7376 ext. 311

Fax (978) 348-2490

This summer, the MRPC will move from its current location (1427R Water Street, Fitchburg, 01420) to its new home at the Doyle Center (464 Abbott Avenue, Leominster, 01453). The relocation of the office will take place on Saturday, June 24th and Monday, June 26th. Phone and email communications are anticipated to be fully operational through Friday, June 23rd. Our phone and email system is expected to be nonfunctioning on Monday the 26th, but be will be reconnected no later than Tuesday the 27th.

Please be advised that the Massachusetts Secretary of State considers e-mail to be a public record, and therefore subject to the Massachusetts Public Records Law, M.G.L. c. 66 § 10.